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Tele-Plus has successfully installed new traffic cameras at the intersection of Route 11 and Route 16 (Northeast 

side) to enhance public safety and improve traffic monitoring. These high-resolution cameras will assist the 

department in managing traffic flow, conducting accident investigations, and ensuring overall roadway security. 

The system provides real-time footage, enabling officers to respond more efficiently to incidents, identify traffic 

violations, and gather critical evidence when needed. Additionally, these new cameras, in conjunction with the 

existing PennDOT cameras, provide the department with an expanded view of the intersection and surrounding 

areas, significantly enhancing situational awareness and response capabilities. 

Furthermore, a new camera has been added to the kitchen area, providing coverage of the new server for the 

camera system as well as the ammunition and gun storage closet. This addition enhances security within the 

department, ensuring that critical areas are monitored and safequarded. 

The police department has implemented a new evidence collection system designed to streamline the process of 

logging, tracking, and managing evidence more efficiently. This system enhances organization, improves 

accuracy, and ensures compliance with best practices for evidence handling. In addition to integrating this new 

technology, Officers Knopp and Miller are actively working on updating existing evidence records to maintain 

accurate documentation and improve case management. These updates will help ensure that all evidence is 

properly cataloged and readily accessible when needed for investigations or court proceedings. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jason Batistig 

Chief of Police  


